

Weekly Call Coordinates:

<https://github.com/OSBServiceManager/spec/blob/master/README.md>

Join the call: <https://pivotal.zoom.us/j/738845880>

Dial In: +14086380968,169845478# or +16465588656,169845478#

11:00am ET on every second Mondays

WG Communication Coordinates:

Google Group: <https://groups.google.com/forum/#!forum/service-manager-wg>

Slack Info: <https://openservicebrokerapi.slack.com> #service-manager

Github Repo: <https://github.com/OSBServiceManager/spec>

Outstanding Action Items

- ~~Doug:~~ Advertise work and results back to OSBAPI group — invite everyone
- ~~Martin-Doug:~~ Compare CC and service-catalog platform APIs side by side and see which ones should be part of Platform APIs (to be called: Service Controller API as per agreement in the F2F meeting)
- ~~Matt:~~ Fix <https://github.com/cloudfoundry/cloud-controller-ng/issues/837>
- **Florian:** Describe the concept of a reference plan and how it enables sharing of service instances. Additionally: Specify if/how the reference_plan is identified [name, metadata, ...] ->
<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Zhs29cseL580jLdyfQc3Gns5Rti6aj7XWFW0mWK657U>
- **Chris and Florian:** Revisit the “service ownership” topic: E.g.: Can I list all my shared service instances? Can I transfer my ownership to somebody else?
- ~~Florian:~~ Creation of a ~~draft specification document~~: APIs, concepts (not finished, will be here: <https://github.com/Peripli/specification>)
- **Florian** - setup the initial google doc for tracking long/short-term goals ->
<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1L7HH70Lh2u3ienb7eQosTXNCKOsMD-yTlzRTM2MyCF4>

Mar 4, 2019

Participants:

- Florian
- Jeenal Shah
- Srinivasa Vasu
- Jonathan Berkhahn
- Ed
- Sam

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?

Feb 18, 2019

Participants:

- Florian
- Matt
- Will
- Dobri
- Jonathan

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?

Feb 4, 2019

Participants:

- Florian
-

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?

Jan 7, 2019

Participants:

- Florian
- Doug

- Matt
- Sam
- Ed
- Dobri

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- New time slot for this call?
- Question from adding gardener-ci as OrgAdmin in the Peripli repository. It is needed for CI with <https://concourse.ci.infra.gardener.cloud>

Dec 10, 2018

Participants:

- Florian

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- Question from adding gardener-ci as OrgAdmin in the Peripli repository. It is needed for CI with <https://concourse.ci.infra.gardener.cloud>

Nov 26, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
- Doug
- Georgi F.
- Georgi V.
- Nikolay
- Peter

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- APIs: <https://github.com/Peripli/specification/blob/sm-ops/api.md>

~~Nov 12, 2018~~ (canceled)

Oct 29, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
- Doug

- Bernd
- Georgi
- Nikolay

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- APIs: <https://github.com/Peripli/specification/blob/sm-ops/api.md>

Oct 1, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
- Bernd
- Matt
- Doug
- Sam

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- [Doug] CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
 - [Sheet](#)
 - Please review with respective companies to see which APIs we'd like to add
- [Florian] CLA on spec rep
- [all] Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

~~Sep 17, 2018 (canceled)~~

~~Sep 3, 2018 (canceled)~~

Aug 20, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
- Doug
- Matt
- Dobromir
- Dimitar

- Georgi
- Nikolay

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- [Doug] CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
 - [Sheet](#)
 - Please review with respective companies to see which APIs we'd like to add
- [Florian] CLA on spec rep
- [all] Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Aug 6, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
-

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- Changing weekly call to bi-weekly or monthly call?
 - We move to a bi-weekly call.
- [Doug] CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
- [Florian] CLA on spec rep
- [all] Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Jul 23, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
- Morgan
- Dug
-

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- [Doug] CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
- [Florian] CLA on spec rep
- [all] Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Jul 16, 2018

? recovering from OSBAPI F2F ?

Jul 9, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
-

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- [Doug] CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
- [Florian] CLA on spec rep
- [all] Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Jul 2, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
- Doug
- Bernd
- Nikolay
-

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- [Dobri] Peripli demo
 - Register 2 platforms with SM
 - Register broker with SM, services become visible to each platform
 - The recording is here: <https://youtu.be/zKnK7auhLI4>
- [Doug] CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
- [Florian] CLA on spec rep
- [all] Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Jun 25, 2018

Participants:

- ...
- Regrets:
 - Doug

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?

- [Doug] CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
- [Florian] CLA on spec rep
- [all] Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Jun 19, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
- Regrets:
 - Doug

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- [Doug] CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
- [Florian] CLA on spec rep
- [all] Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Jun 11, 2018

Participants:

- Florian
- Scott
- Doug
- Morgan
- Bernd
- Peter
-

Agenda:

- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- CC and service-catalog platform API comparison
- Re-assigned to Doug
- CLA on spec rep
 - IBM would prefer to use DCOs
- Revisit [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Jun 4, 2018

Participants:

- Florian Müller
- Doug
- Matt

- Andreas
- Silvestre
- Dobromir
- Morgan

Agenda:

- Restart weekly call
- New faces?
- Any Service Manager news?
- Go over outstanding action items

Apr 18, 2018

Participants:

- Doug Davis

Agenda:

- CLA on spec repo? Can we just do DCOs?
- No one else joined the call - left after 10 minutes

Apr 04, 2018

Participants:

- Florian Müller
- Doug Davis
- Scott
- Bernd
- Peter
- Martin
-

Agenda:

- ~~Bernd, Florian: Proposal for an announcement mail via CF mailing list~~

Mar 28, 2018

Participants:

- Doug Davis
- Scott Nichols
- Ville Aikas
- Chris Crall

Agenda:

- Florian: Review of specification document
 - Have a rough draft for their project
 - Will share within the next few days

- Rumors are that it'll appear [here](#) when ready
- Florian: [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)
 - Review next week and decide what to do next - so PLEASE review before then!
- Location of repo? <https://github.com/OSBServiceManager/spec> or rename existing or new one?
 - Will move spec to OSBSM repo
 - SAP will open a PR to do so after its cleaned up
- Will present this to the OSBAPI F2F meeting - Florian will grab 1 hr on the schedule

Mar 21, 2018

Participants:

- Doug Davis

Agenda:

- Florian: Review of specification document
 - Have a rough draft for their project
 - Will share within the next few days
 - Rumors are that it'll appear [here](#) when ready
- Florian: [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Mar 14, 2018

Participants:

- Doug Davis
- Morgan Bauer

Agenda:

- Florian: Review of specification document
 - Have a rough draft for their project
 - Will share within the next few days
 - Rumors are that it'll appear [here](#) when ready
- Florian: [SAP's view on instance sharing](#)

Mar 7, 2018

Participants:

- Doug Davis
- Florian

Agenda:

- Florian: Review of specification document
 - Have a rough draft for their project

- Will share within the next few days
- 3 Docs: 1) concepts, 2) APIs, 3) impl details

Feb 28, 2018

Participants:

- Doug Davis
- Florian Müller
- Bernd Krannich
- Matt McNeeney
- Ville Vaikas
- Chris

Agenda:

- Switch to OSBAPI zoom: <https://pivotal.zoom.us/j/738845880> ?
 - No objection
- Alignment on short-/long-term evolution
 - What can we do short vs long term?
 - E.g. minor tweaks to OSBAPI vs starting from scratch
 - Have a “running doc” of things we notice during our design sessions for things that we would like to address long term.
 - **AI: Florian** - setup the initial google doc for tracking
- Review of specification document
 - Florian - still TBD
- Florian: Status update from SAP’s implementation team (<https://github.com/Peripli>)
 - SAP needs an impl ASAP
 - First draft of spec should be in github for next week
 - Needs APIs defined **now**
- Matt: Fix https://github.com/cloudfoundry/cloud_controller_ng/issues/837
 - Working on a proposal doc
 - Should be available within a few weeks
- Doug: Advertise work and results back to OSB group
 - Now? Wait?
 - Wait at least another week - perhaps until we have a draft spec/outline
 - Will revisit on next call
 - Florian: adding other people
 - Invite everyone from OSB API WG when we announce it there
- Doug: we have a use case where the person who didn’t initiate the create of an instance can update/delete it
-

F2F Feb 13/14, 2018

- See:
<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fbzLLsI7PkU00NUdX4VNGZ8MHJ3Vqy-oYDO55AbqjWw/edit?ts=5a82a114#>